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Letter from Principal Mori 
“Your children are important to us and we 
appreciate the team effort that goes into planning 
and facilitating their academic success.” 
                              

Dear Endeavour Families- 
 

November is a time for gratitude. 
THANK YOU for supporting your child 
each and every day with their 
education. Your children are important 
to us and we appreciate the team effort 
that goes into planning and facilitating 
their academic success. We appreciate 
the generosity and tremendous amount 
of volunteer hours. 
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PLEASE NOTE 
THESE DATES: 

Birthday Table 
Fri., November 8 

Report Cards 
Posted 

Fri., November 8 @    
4 pm 

PTA Meeting 
Tues., November 12 @ 
9:30 am  

Comm. Council 
Training 

Thurs., November 7 @ 
6-8 pm (@ Centennial) 

Veteran’s Day 
Mon., November 11 

Parent Teacher 
Conferences & 

Book Fair   
(Early Out) 

November 13-14 

Thanksgiving 
Break 

(No School) 
November 27-29 

Endeavour’s 10th 
Birthday 

Celebration 
Fri., March 6 from 
1:30-3 pm

The Endeavour Express 
FULL S.T.E.A.M. AHEAD! Celebrating 10 Years at Endeavour!
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 We look forward to celebrating your child at                                  
Fall Conferences on Nov. 13th and 14th.  

Our conferences are student-led, which means that 
students lead in the sharing of their information and 
data. This helps each student celebrate their 
strengths and then create a plan to improve their 
weaknesses. We are so proud of the growth our 
students have demonstrated during the first term. 
Report cards will be available through my.DSD 
Guardian accounts on Friday, Nov. 8th at 4:00 p.m. 
  

Have you recently been hearing about                                       
Social Emotional Learning (SEL)? 

What is it? - "Social Emotional 
Learning (SEL) is how children and 
adults learn to understand and 
manage emotions, set goals, show 
empathy for others, establish positive 
relationships, and make responsible 
decisions."   www.casel.org  

Why is it a focus in Davis District? 
 Davis School District students are 
facing increased levels of mental and 
health challenges such as anxiety and 
depression. Our goal is to build safe 
and supportive environments that set 
the foundation for equitable, engaging 
and high quality instruction in our 
classrooms. 

Learn more by visiting the Davis Student & Family Resources site:  
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-
family-resources/social-emotional-learning 
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http://www.casel.org
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-family-resources/social-emotional-learning
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-family-resources/social-emotional-learning
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Happy Veteran’s Day                                           
to all those who have served!  

We appreciate all you do to support our 
communities and country. Each teacher will be 
providing a lesson or having a speaker share 
information about Veteran’s Day on Monday, 
Nov. 11th. It’s a great opportunity to have a 
discussion with your child. 

Our Thanksgiving Break is November 27-29.  
We hope you enjoy a memorable holiday with your family. 

Sincerely,   

Principal Mori 
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Upcoming Book Fair 
ALL PROCEEDS GO DIRECTLY TO THE LIBRARY!

Please Volunteer!!! 
WE REALLY NEED YOU!!! 

To sign up, please click the  
Sign Up Genius link below: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/4090d4ca9a629a4ff2-
november 

If you have any ?s about 
the book fair or how to 
sign up to volunteer, 
PLEASE CONTACT: 

CHELANE HAVEN 
chelanehaven@yahoo.com 

OR… 

LORI GRIFFIN 
lorigriffin311@gmail.com 

Running During 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences 

Wednesday, Nov. 13  
1:25 - 8 pm 

Thursday, Nov. 14  
1:25 - 8 pm 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090d4ca9a629a4ff2-november
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090d4ca9a629a4ff2-november
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090d4ca9a629a4ff2-november
mailto:chelanehaven@yahoo.com
mailto:lorigriffin311@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090d4ca9a629a4ff2-november
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090d4ca9a629a4ff2-november
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090d4ca9a629a4ff2-november
mailto:chelanehaven@yahoo.com
mailto:lorigriffin311@gmail.com
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   SAVE THE       
   DATE
   FOR…

MARCH 6
1:30 - 3 pm
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It is sure to be a BLAST!



ENDEAVOUR PTA NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER  2019

7

‘What do you do to inform yourself about the issues?’  
 This was a question posed by former Secretary of State Madeline Albright in a 
recent interview on NPR radio.  As part of my role as Endeavour’s PTA 
Legislative VP, I hope to be a part of how you can stay informed on issues 
facing public school AND our children.   

A hot topic for schools and children is the rising Vaping Epidemic.  The US 
Surgeon General has issued an advisory that we have a ‘cause for great 
concern’.  The statistics indicate that youth are trying e-cigarettes as early as 
6th grade.  The tobacco industry is targeting youth with flavored juices such as 
‘Captain Crunch’ and ‘Watermelon Rush’.  If a nicotine user begins at an early 
age, it is harder to break the addiction and these retailers know that.   

So what can be done?!  

* Educate yourself on what vaping looks and smells like 

* Talk openly with your children about vaping and create boundaries 

* Initiate and support school intervention programs 

* Support policy initiatives and communicate with your legislator about              
          your concerns.  Let them know you want to keep kids safe.   

For more information, go to https://e-
cigarettes.surgeongeneral.gov or https://thetobaccotalk.org/ 
or https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-family-
resources/preventioncommunity 

Note From Our Legislative VP 
Karene Warby wants to help keep us informed!

https://e-cigarettes.surgeongeneral.gov
https://e-cigarettes.surgeongeneral.gov
https://thetobaccotalk.org/
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-family-resources/preventioncommunity
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-family-resources/preventioncommunity
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-family-resources/preventioncommunity
https://e-cigarettes.surgeongeneral.gov
https://e-cigarettes.surgeongeneral.gov
https://thetobaccotalk.org/
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-family-resources/preventioncommunity
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-family-resources/preventioncommunity
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/student-family-resources/preventioncommunity
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Three easy ways to join:
1. MyDSD.com  

Log onto your MyDSD.com account to  
pay the $6 fee and become a member 

2. Back to School Night 
Bring your $6 fee to Back to School Night and we  

will be there to answer questions and help you join 
2. Front Office 

At anytime throughout the year,  
stop by the front office to join  

Join the PTA today! 
Joining the PTA is an easy way to support our students, teachers and administrators. You are under no 
obligation to volunteer, and our membership fees will help to fund programs that enhance students 
experience everywhere.  If you would like to donate your time as a PTA volunteer, please contact the PTA 
President Chelane Haven at chelanehaven@yahoo.com. To learn more about your PTA Membership, visit
http://www.utahpta.org/

Please Join the PTA 
It helps fund PTA activities and field trips!

C’mon; we are so close!!! 
Please help us get there!!! We 
have 387 memberships out of 
the 400!  WE ARE SO CLOSE 
TO GETTING TO DUCT TAPE 
THE PRINCIPAL!!!!! 

Only 13 
more to go! 

NO NEED TO PICK FAVORITES!  
SIGN UP UNDER EACH OF YOUR 
CHILDREN, SO THAT THEY EACH 

CAN TAPE THE PRINCIPAL!
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Volunteer of the Month 
We are sincerely grateful for our amazing volunteers!!!

You are 
a STAR!

HEATHER SHONE SO BRIGHT AS SHE PLANNED FOR 
AND ORGANIZED RIBBON WEEK FOR OUR 

STUDENTS!  IT WAS A SPLENDID SUCCESS!!!

HEATHER 
CARY
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Bringing it; Box Tops 
These classes are bringing in and bringing it!!!

Congratulations to the following classes have 

reached the first two Box Tops Milestones!

250

500

Scott - AM-K 
Willmore - AM-K 

DiReda - 2nd 
Gallacher - 2nd 
Blaisdell - 3rd 

Stark - 1st 
Frisch - 5th 

Thomson - 5th

Blaisdell - 3rd 
Stark - 1st 
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Endeavour’s Social Media 
Be ‘in the know!’  Follow Endeavour!!!

Please connect with us through any or all 
of Endeavour’s social media platforms! 

LOOK US UP USING THE FOLLOWING: 

: Explorers of Endeavour 

: endeavourel 

: @endeavourelem 

Connect 
with us and 

we will 
help you 
STAY IN 

THE LOOP 
on all the 
happenings 

of our 
school!
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BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
HOW TO SUBMIT YOUR BOX TOPS:
1. Cut on the dotted line to cut out Box Tops clips from participating product packages.
2. IMPORTANT: Each Box Tops clip must have a visible product acronym and expiration date 
so please do not rip these off or BTFE will not accept them.
3. Check the expiration dates and please do not send expired clips as they will not be accepted.
4. Tape, staple or glue Box Tops to a collection sheet.
a. To obtain collection sheets: ask your teacher for additional sheets or print them from the 
school website or the Box Top website.
5. Bonus Credits accepted - please submit them separately in a baggie (staple baggie to the sheet).
6. Remember to write your student’s name, teacher's name and grade on the sheet and/or baggie.
7. Turn Box Tops in to your classroom into the laminated folder/envelope!
8. Continue to collect and submit Box Tops throughout the year – invite your friends and family to collect box tops for 
you!  
 
BOX TOPS BONUS APP:
1. GET – Download the App
2. BUY – Find offers and buy your everyday products
3. SCAN - Scan your receipt
4. EARN – Watch earnings stack up!
 
This is a free and easy way to earn Bonus Box Tops in addition to the Box Tops you clip! Just download the App, 
select the offers you want, buy the products and scan your grocery receipts to earn Bonus Box Tops. These Box 
Tops are electronically credited to our school. More details at http://www.BTFE.com/bonusapp
 
Visit the Box Tops web site for more information and other ways to earn bonus box tops! http://www.btfe.com

SMITH’S EARN AND LEARN 
TO REGISTER: - Go to www.smithsfoodanddrug.com 

  - Click on the 'welcome! Sign In' and either sign in  
      or create a NEW account 

  - Once signed in got to 'my account' 

  - Then to 'inspiring donations' 

  - Enter Endeavour's PTA code #DA258. 

Amazon 
Smile is 
an easy 
way to 

help our 
school! 

Go to https://smile.amazon.com and register for 
donations to be made to the following:    

PTA Utah Congress Endeavour 
Elementary PTA Location: Salt Lake Cty, UT 

Endeavour will get 0.5% back on qualifying 
purchases.

http://www.btfe.com/bonusapp
http://www.btfe.com
http://www.smithsfoodanddrug.com
https://smile.amazon.com
https://smile.amazon.com
http://www.btfe.com/bonusapp
http://www.btfe.com
http://www.smithsfoodanddrug.com
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OUR NEXT 
PTA MEETING: 

Tuesday,  
November 12            

@ 9:30 am          

All of our PTA 
meetings will 
be held the 2nd 
Tuesday of 
each month at 
9:30  am; 
please meet at 
Endeavour in 
the conference 
room, unless 
otherwise 
informed. 

We love to 
see new 

faces at our 
meetings! 

Please 
come, join,  
and share 
your ideas 
with us in 

the PTA this 
year:)   

PTA 
Board 
2019    

-     
2020

PRESIDENT:    NIKI MARTINEAU 
    nikimartineau@gmail.com    

PRESIDENT ELECT:   MEAGAN CANNON 
SECRETARY:    TERRYN STAGGE 
TREASURER:    SAM JOHNSON 
LEGISLATIVE VP:  KARENE WARBY 
MEMBERSHIP:   JEN JOHNS

THANK YOU TO OUR INCREDIBLE SPONSORS FOR THE 2019-2020 YEAR:

Please Contact Lauren Brower TODAY at 801-599-3828, if you’d 
like to join our corporate sponsors for the 2019-2020 year!

 WE HOPE THAT    
  YOU GET TO…

mailto:nikimartineau@gmail.com
mailto:nikimartineau@gmail.com
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